
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 4/4/2012 4:31:32 PM 
To: frederick.harris@cpuc.ca.gov (frederick.harris@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Res L-430: PG&E request for copies of disclosed records 

Hi Fred ~ 
I thought I'd check in to see where you were on putting together a copy of these records? Not like there is 
anything else going on ;) 

Thanks 
Laura 

Original Message 
From: Harris, Frederick fmailto:frederick.harris@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2012 1:02 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Cc: Jordan, Lise (Law) 
Subject: RE: Res L-430: PG&E request for copies of disclosed records 

Laura, 

I can provide you with copies of the records, but it may take a few days. For one thing, my staff waits until we 
receive a signed and conformed copy of resolutions authorizing disclosure before we send the documents. This 
usually takes a day or two. Second, my staff will need to copy the records, which fill several binders, make the 
necessary redactions, scan the documents so that we can make them available electronically, copy them to a CD 
for the requester, and now, for you as well. 

I think PG&E already has pretty much all of these documents, since most of them were either provided to the 
Commission by PG&E, or sent to PG&E in the form of CPSD correspodence regarding the leak survey audits, 
etc., so I suppose one other process might be for you to see what PG&E has in its own files. Nonetheless, I know 
you would still be interested in seeing the batch of records we provide the requester, so I will have my staff 

make an extra copy for you. 

I hope this is helpful. 

- Fred 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2012 4:23 PM 
To: Harris, Frederick 
Cc: Jordan, Lise (Law) 
Subject: Res L-430: PG&E request for copies of disclosed records 
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mailto:frederick.harris@cpuc.ca.gov


Fred 

I know the Commission is scheduled tomorrow to authorize the disclosure of records about PG&E leak surveys 
(Res L-430). 
Will you be able to provide us with copies of those records or is there another process for us to get them? 

Thanks 

Laura Doll 
Regulatory Relations, PG&E 
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